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W. GHRAY STREET | TAMPA, FL 336089 | PHONE: 813.347.5100

George L. Guerra
Direct Dial: 813-347-5102
gguerra@wiandlaw.com

October 24, 2016

VIA E-MAIL:
John H. Carney, Esq.
John H. Carney & Associates

- Attorneys and Counselors at Law
5005 Greenville Avenue, Suite 200
Dallas, Texas 75206

Re:  Quest Management Group, Inc.
-- Hatchett Ranch Oil and Gas Lease

Dear Mr. Carney:

Thank you for your letter of October 14, 2016. While I appreciate the various issues you
have raised, I would urge you to review the Order Appointing Receiver. (I am enclosing a copy
for your convenience.) Please understand that any effort to interfere with the Receiver’s
authority or assets within his control will directly violate the Federal Court’s order.

With that said though, please understand the Receiver is actively engaged in an effort to
divest Quest and Quest-related holdings. The process has admittedly been made more difficult
as a result of the decline in oil prices but I still think you will be encouraged by the current state
of the negotiations. I would like to suggest a call to discuss the matter further and answer any
questions you may have.

If you are amendable to that, I will coordinate with the Receiver to set it up. Thank you
in advance for your cooperation.

Sipeerely,

¥

George L. Guerra
GLG/ama
Enclosure



